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St. Gregory 
B A R B A R I G O  C A T H O L I C  C H U R C H  

 

FEBRUARY 26, 2023 

 1st Sunday of Lent 

M I S S I O N  S T A T E M E N T  

“We, the community of St. Gregory Barbarigo, are called forth in  

Baptism to follow the mission of Jesus to teach, to love, and to serve.” 

Mass Schedule 

Sunday Eucharist 

  Saturday……………………………….5:00 PM 

  Sunday……………………….8:00 & 10:30 AM 

Weekday (see schedule) 

  Monday. ………….…………………..12:00 PM 

  Wed, Thurs & Friday………………….8:00 AM 

Adoration 

  Wednesday………………..9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
 

 

Sacraments 

Reconciliation 

By appointment only. 
 

Anointing of the Sick 

Call before hospital stay, if possible. 
 

Infant Baptism 

Call during pregnancy for dates of preparation 

class and Baptism. 
 

Marriage 

Allow 10 months for marriage preparation. 

Please call the Office for an appointment to set 

the date. 
 

Annulment & Marriage Validation 

Please call the Office for more information.  
 

Joining the Catholic Church 

RCIA process begins each September and leads 

to Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist at Easter 

Vigil. 

Scripture Readings-Cycle A 

Week of February 26, 2023 

Sun: Gn 2:7-9; 3:1-7/Ps 51:3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 17 

(see 3a)/Rom 5:12-19 or 5:12, 17-19/Mt 4:1-11 

Mon: Lv 19:1-2, 11-18/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 15/ 

Mt 25:31-46 

Tues: Is 55:10-11/Ps 34:4-5, 6-7, 16-17, 18-19/

Mt 6:7-15 

Wed: Jon 3:1-10/Ps 51:3-4, 12-13, 18-19/ 

Lk 11:29-32  

Thurs: Est C:12, 14-16, 23-25/Ps 138:1-2ab, 

2cde-3, 7c-8/Mt 7:7-12  

Fri: Ez 18:21-28/Ps 130:1-2, 3-4, 507a, 7bc-8/

Mt 5:20-26 

Sat: Dt 26:16-19/Ps 119:1-2, 4-5, 7-8/ 

Mt 5:43-48  



From the Pastor’s Desk 2 

Parish Notes  

 During Lent we will have some liturgical changes which are pretty much routine. On Sundays the celebrant will come down the 

aisle and kneel and do the penitential rite on his knees. We will use the Kyrie eleison (instead of Lord Have Mercy). We will use Latin 

responses for the Sanctus (instead of Holy, Holy, Holy) and the Agnus Dei (instead of Lamb of God). Once again, I want to say that this is 

not an attempt to begin to use Latin all the time, but an opportunity to keep our congregation acquainted with the Latin that one might 

encounter in a significant number of other Catholic churches, both in our diocese and outside of it. We will also say the Apostle’s Creed 

instead of the longer Nicene Creed during Lent and Easter seasons. 

 According to our staff very few people watch the Masses when they are streamed. So we have decided that March 4/5 will be 

the last day for streaming of Masses or anything else. This is not an irreversible decision, but unless we hear from you that you want 

Masses to be streamed then the computer and the camera and wires will be taken down after next weekend. What we have up now is a 

makeshift solution set up during COVID. If we want streaming capabilities, we need to have a more permanent, less obtrusive setup. so 

let us know what you want. 

 Chris Stefanick is scheduled to come to speak here at our parish. The topic will be “REBOOT.” Please set aside the evening of 

September 13, 2023, to be present. More details will be forthcoming. If you don’t recognize the name, he is the presenter for the series 

“The Search” on FORMED.ORG, as well as our Lenten video, “FEARLESS.” I want to thank Jill Gockel for taking the initiative to make 

this happen. It promises to be a wonderful event in our parish. There is still work to be done in planning and promoting the event, so if 

you would like to help, please call the office. Isn’t it nice not to have the COVID restrictions anymore? 

 Joshua and Kim Lefeber are stepping down as leaders of the high school youth group. I want to thank them for their work, 

while at the same time congratulate them on the arrival of their first baby, Emerie. Taking over, at least for the time being, is Jacob 

Struemph. Jacob is from St. Elizabeth, MO, graduated from NWMSU in 2021 with a major in Psychology, and is already working part 

time in the parish as a custodian cleaning the church and parish hall. Please welcome Jacob.  

 This past Friday I was in Oklahoma City for the dedication of the shrine in honor of Blessed Fr. Stanley Rother. It was a 

wonderful celebration in a glorious setting. Fr. Rother’s body is at rest in the chapel in the back, and the main church seats 2,000 people. 

The shrine is just off I-35 in OKC. It was good to see those with whom I worked on the Cause for Canonization, including his family, 

and to view with satisfaction the fruits of our labors. It can easily take decades or centuries to see progress of a Canonization Cause, so I 

consider myself to be fortunate. 

 I look forward to seeing you in the church Monday night at 7 PM for “Healing in Christ”. May this be a memorable and blessed 

Lent!  

       Father Albert, O.S.B. 

FISH FRY: Please join the Knights 

of Columbus for a benefit Fish Fry 

on Friday, March 3 from 5:00 � 7:00 

PM. Breaded Whitefish Fillets, 

Baked Beans, Cheesy Potatoes, 

Dessert and Drinks will be served. There will also be the option 

to drive�thru as well. (Drive�thru will not include dessert or 

drink).�For those who will be driving�thru, please travel north on 

Davis Street, and stop by the entrance to the parish offices. A 

free will offering will be collected for both sit�down and drive�

thru options and all profits will be given to The Source Medical 

Center, which provides free pregnancy counseling in Maryville.  
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Ava Blackford, Janet Degase, Coletta Merrigan, Arlene 

O’Riley, John Schroeder, Curt Jeter, David Frueh, Alfred 

Wilmes, Galen Lewis, Becky Moore, Donna Wilmes, 

Veronica Dorrel, John King, Duane Frueh, Maurice 

Schuetz, Margaret Merrigan, Kathleen Stiens, Martin 

Schieber, Trudy Dorrel, Kim Cohen, Bill Stephenson, Dora 

Moutray, Patricia Archer, Ellen Joslin, George Gumm, Jim 

Eiswert, Annie Redford, Tammy Scott, Paul “PT” 

Thompson, Kenny Wilmes and Monsignor John Leitner . 
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Mike VanSickle, Haley Sheddrick, Nada Farina, Dorothy 

Mackey, Kerry Bowman, Joe Schreck, Brian Kurz, Chuck 

Dwyer, Connie Dwyer, Vince Tobin, Keysa Cummins, 

Todd Rickabaugh, Pat Briles, Chad Dempsey, Patricia 

Schmitz, Kendra Pickering, Diana Henares, Tammy 

Arnold, Rita Montgomery, Dallas Archer, John 

Rychnovsky, Gary Baker, Vanessa Parsons, Melissia Daly,  

Joy Wilmes Farnan, Tina Miller, Barb Bliley, Theresa 

Schmitz and Martin Farnan. 

George Gumm turned 90 

on February 24th! Lets 

help him celebrate 

(although belated) by 

sending a card to: George 

Gumm, c/o Sandy Gumm, 

2602 Francis St.,  

St. Joseph, MO 64501. 

S
�����
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Our deepest sympathy and prayers are extended to the family of Mary Bomar, mother of Kathy  B. O’Riley, who 

died recently. May she and all our faithful departed enjoy eternal rest in peace. 
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We Are Set Apart Together�

Growing up in the Catholic Church, I did not look forward to Lent. It 

seemed like a time of more silly rules than the rest of the year. I 

didn’t understand why I had to give up something I enjoyed, why we 

couldn’t eat meat on Fridays, why we had to go to stations of the 

cross. As a teen I thought, surely eating meat on Friday during Lent 

isn’t going to keep me out of heaven.�

�

Honestly, my thoughts on all of this didn’t change a lot until recently. 

While at some point in adulthood I started to understand that 

exercising self control and discipline makes us physically and 

spiritually healthier, I still didn’t understand the meaning of sacrifice. 

Then I learned more. For those of you who have watched Bishop 

Robert Barron’s “The Mass � Preparing for Sacrifice”, you heard him 

express that we don’t offer sacrifice because God needs it, we offer sacrifice because we need it. We offer prayer, 

fasting, and almsgiving not because God needs those sacrifices, we offer them up out of praise for Jesus because he 

made the ultimate sacrifice for us on the cross. �

�

What really changed my perspective on Lent is when Father Albert explained in a Homily that we have these rules so 

that we as Catholics are set apart. It is meant to be part of our identity. It isn’t that eating meat on a Friday is bad, it's 

that abstaining from meat on Fridays makes us Catholic. Most Christians recognize Lent as a time of deepening 

spirituality in preparation for Easter. Catholics have a very prescribed way of doing this preparation, others might too, I 

am not versed in other faith traditions. The Catholic Church gives us a guideline to follow, it tells us when and how to 

prepare. But it is like a recipe. You can find a recipe and contemplate gathering the necessary ingredients, and 

making it for your family or friends. It’s a pleasant thought. However, actually gathering the ingredients and taking the 

time to prepare and serve the meal is how we gain the experience and give of ourselves. We can talk about praising 

Jesus, but actually making a sacrifice for him is different, it brings us to a deeper level of understanding through the 

experience.�

�

So now I look forward to Lent. I no longer give up chewing gum like when I was a kid. Now I want to show God, and 

myself, that I can make sacrifices in appreciation for all he has given me. I try to spend more time in prayer, indulge 

less in sweets, and get intentional with giving. Actually, I try to do these things all year long. What makes Lent special 

is that because the Church has told us all what to do, we are all sacrificing together. I think this brings us closer as a 

parish, faith community, diocese, as a worldwide church. For these few weeks, many of us are on the same page, 

giving up a little in appreciation of all we are blessed with. Right now, we are set apart together.�

�

Thank you for sharing your sacrifice.� � Chris Kuhlemeyer�

Fiscal Year-To-Date Information (35 weeks) 

Envelope Goal for Fiscal Year-to-Date 2022-2023….……$    646,660 

Envelope Amount Collected 2022-2023 ……...…….……..$    680,158 

Over Budget .....……………………………….…$   33,498 

 

Weekly Information 

 Envelope Weekly Goal   .……………………………… ....... $     18,476 

Envelope for Feb 19……….…..........……….................. ... $     11,170 

Plate for Feb 19 ...……. …. ..……...….……………..... ...... $          494 

Online Giving ..……………………………………… ........... $       1,500 

Children’s  ....………...……………………………… ........... $            97 

Catholic Charities ...…. ………………………… ................ $            50 

Guild.………………….……………………………… ........... $              5 

Religious Ed……………………………………… ................ $            50 

 Weekend Mass Attendance:   564�

A SEASON FOR SLOWING 

DOWN  

During this sacred season, we 

will intentionally slow down so 

that we can pay closer attention 

to our relationship with God, 

our neighbors and our planet. Reflect on how the pillars 

of prayer, fasting and almsgiving can guide your journey 

for a more enriching Lenten experience. How can  

practicing these pillars help you to live in solidarity with 

our sisters and brothers around the world? Visit  

crsricebowl.org to learn more.  

Next week’s second collection is 

for the Maintenance Fund.  �

Please give generously!  �



Youth Ministry 4 

Our Lenten small 

group study is 

FEARLESS. This is a 

seven part video 

series hosted by Chris Stefanick with a lineup of 

interesting guests. Small groups are forming now. Sign 

up sheets are in the Gathering Space. �

Check out the trailer: https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=2DGbsvCKE_o�

There IS religious ed this 

Wednesday 3/1! 

 

Find the year’s 

schedule of days on/off by scanning this QR code!  

PRAYING WITH YOUNG CHILDREN 

As parents, we find that we pray often and earnestly for our children. We ask God to 

keep them safe, to make them well, and to help us as we care for them. But there is 

another gift of prayer that comes to us: the gift of praying with our children. There is 

a big difference between a child’s prayer and that of an adult. And it is precisely this 

difference that makes it such a privilege to pray with little children. They lead us to 

an enjoyment of God that we may have been missing. When allowed to pray 

naturally, their simple words come straight from the heart. 

To learn more about the Atrium or to schedule a tour, contact (Megan Johansen, johansenmegansg@gmail.com).  

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (CGS) Corner:�

Lectio Eucharist Starts March 1st at 

6pm in the KofC Room in the  

basement of the Rectory. Join us for 

this 10 episode series in Lent. All are 

welcome!  

Other Information 

Mother Teresa - “No Greater 

Love” March 5 at 2:00 pm - Come 

to church to watch this movie 

about the inspirational Mother 

Teresa. Hosted by the Knights of 

Columbus. 



Faith Formation 5 

Saturday, Mar 4 – 5:00 pm 

 Greeter: Annette Hill, Carol Owens 

 Acolyte: Kenneth Schieber, Kamryn Spire, 

Alix Spire 

 Lectors: Jason Barbosa, Beth Schwartze 

 Sacristan/EM: Karen Ceckowski    

 Communion Ministers: Theresa Groomer, 

Katy Gumm 

 Head Usher: Mike Grudzinski   

 Ushers: Kaleb Groomer, Dylan Groomer, 

Roger Laughlin, Ron Mathias, Ray Schieber  

 Live Stream/Projector Tech: 

 

Sunday, Mar 5 – 8:00 am 

 Greeter: John Myers, Tom Spire    

 Acolyte: Kori Quinlin, Austyn Quinlin 

 Lectors: Glenda Conover, Kelly Quinlin 

 Sacristan/EM: Theresa Stiens 

 Communion Ministers: Sue Mattson, Sheila 

Smail 

 Head Usher: Rick Smail     

 Ushers: Mike Driskell, James Mattson, John 

Myers, Joe Quinlin, Larry Stiens  

 Live Stream/Projector Tech: Michele Starke      

 

Sunday, Mar 5 – 10:30 am 

 Greeter: Deb Schuster, Russ Schuster  

 Acolyte: Branson Smail, Will Snyders, Joe 

Snyders 

 Lectors: Brian Elston, Traci Snyders 

 Sacristan/EM: Lacy Auffert 

 Communion Ministers: Kathy Howell, Barb 

Nielson 

 Head Usher: Reggie Johansen 

 Ushers: Ed Defenbaugh, Garrett Louiselle, 

Charles Mayfield, Joe Meyer, Barb Nielson, Ed 

Nielson, Russ Schuster 

 Live Stream/Projector Tech: Maggie 

Farnan 

Ministry Schedule 

The Mass by Bishop 

Robert Barron�

The sixth and final episode 

“The Real Presence 

Creates Communion” will 

be shown on February 

26th at the Hangar at 6:30 

pm. �

Did you know 

you can get 

the bulletin in 

your inbox 

each week?�

Scan this QR code or go to 

https://parishesonline.com/

home and select our parish to 

subscribe.�

Join us as we re-launch this annual 

Maryville Christian women’s retreat! 

We’ll share a day of great coffee, 

worship, and hear two speakers give 

testimony to how God broke through in 

their lives. We’ll also experience art as 

prayer, the practice of mindfulness in 

the moment, and embodied breath 

prayer. The day will close by sharing 

lunch and conversation before we head 

into the world refreshed and connected.  
 

Hosted at First United Methodist Church 

Saturday, March 4th, 8:30 to 1 pm 
 

Early bird registration fee is $20 through Fri 

2/24, $25 after.  
 

Register using this QR code!  

LENTEN STUDY WITH FR ALBERT 

Join Fr. Albert this Lent as he leads a 3– 

part series on healing in Christ based off 

the wisdom of Dr. Bob Schuchts, author of 

the bestselling book ‘Be Healed’. 
 

The study will be held in the Parish Hall from  

7-8pm on Monday February 27th, March 6th, and March 13th.  

Second Sunday of Lent 

Reading I 
 

Genesis 12: 1-4  
 

Responsorial Psalm 

Psalms 33: 4-5, 18-19, 20, 22  
 

Reading II 

Second Timothy 1: 8b-10  
 

Gospel 

Matthew 17: 1-9  



Directory  

Sunday,  Feb 26 

12:30 pm Ecumenical Book Study (PH) 

 6:00 pm Confirmation (PH) 

 6:30 pm The Mass (HANGAR) 

Monday,  Feb 27 

12:00 pm Scrip Orders Due 

 5:00 pm Manna Curbside/Delivery 

 6:00 pm Fearless (CH) 

 7:00 pm Healing in Christ (PH) 

 7:00 pm KofC Ladies Auxiliary (RECTORY)  

Tuesday,  Feb 28 

 6:30 pm RCIA (PH) 

Wednesday,  Mar 1 

 9:00 am  Adoration until 6pm (CH) 

11:00 am  Staff Meeting (PARLOR) 

 6:00 pm Little Saints/CGS/EPIC (ALL) 

 7:00 pm Adult Choir Practice (CH) 

Thursday,  Mar 2 

 5:30 pm PTO Board Meeting (CH) 

 6:30 pm A&E  (CH) 

 

 

Friday,  Mar 3 

 8:00 am All-School Mass (CH) 

 5:00 pm KofC Fish Fry (PH/KIT) 

 5:30 pm Stations of the Cross (CH) 

Saturday,  Mar 4 

  Maintenance Fund Collection 

 6:00 am Men’s Group (PH) 

Sunday,  Mar 5 

  Maintenance Fund Collection 

12:30 pm Ecumenical Book Study (PH)

 2:00 pm KofC Mother Theresa (CH) 

 6:00 pm Confirmation Class (PH)

 7:00 pm Fearless (CH) 

  

Saturday, Feb 25 

 5:00 pm †  Marvin & Gertrude Jensen 

Sunday,  Feb 26 

 8:00 am  People of the Parish 

 10:30 am †  Bryan Sherry 

Monday,  Feb 27 

 12:00 pm †  Henry & Agatha Seipel 

Tuesday,  Feb 28 

 12:00 pm   Communion Service 

Wednesday,  Mar 1 

 8:00 am †  Lucille Frampton [K-4] 

 3:30 pm  Int. of Residents [MLC] 

Thursday,  Mar 2 

 8:00 am †  Shorty & Dorothy Miller 

Friday,  Mar 3 

 8:00 am †  Susie Stiens             [PRE-8] 

Saturday,  Mar 4 

 8:00 am  Int. of Wanda Barbosa 

 5:00 pm †  Alfred Steele 

Sunday,  Mar 5 

 8:00 am  People of the Parish  

 10:30 am †  Lynn Rickabaugh 

(† Indicates Mass for deceased person) 

Mass Intentions 

Schedule of Events 6 

Parish Office 

333 South Davis • Maryville MO 64468-2817 

 Office .................................... (660) 582-3833  

 Fax ....................................... (660) 582-5914 

 Hours .................... (Mon.-Thu.) 8:00-5:00 pm 

 …………………………...(Fri.) 8:00-12:30 pm 

 Website………..www.stgregorysmaryville.org 

Pastor, Fr. Albert Bruecken, O.S.B.  

 Email ........................ fralbertosb@gmail.com 

  Rectory……………………….(660) 582-2051 

Business Manager, Angela Byers 

 Email .................. byersangelasg@gmail.com 

Secretary, Devin Reed 

 Email ................... rankindevinsg@gmail.com 

Little Saints, Megan Johansen  

 Email…………..johansenmegansg@gmail.com 

RCIA/Adult Faith Formation, Megan Johansen 

 Email…………..johansenmegansg@gmail.com 

Director of Youth, Tilena Deen 

 Email ..................... deentilenasg@gmail.com 

Music Director, Abby Dropinski 

 Email ........ adropinski@stgregorysschool.org 

Maintenance Supervisor, Tom Spire  

 Email .......................... spiretosg@gmail.com 

Stewardship, Chris Kuhlemeyer 

  Email………………...chriskuhlsg@gmail.com 

 

School Office 

315 South Davis • Maryville MO 64468-2817 

 Office .................................... (660) 582-2462  

 Fax ........................................ (660) 582-2496 

  Website…… ......... www.stgregorysschool.org 

Principal, Karma Coleman 

 Email .......... kcoleman@stgregorysschool.org 

Secretary, Katie Walter 

 Email ............. kwalter@stgregorysschool.org 

School Advisory Council, Toni Eckley 

 Phone ................................... (816) 665-3512 

PTO, Ashley Greeley 

 Phone ................................... (660) 562-9445  

Church Kitchen/Hot Lunch 

 Phone ................................... (660) 582-3833 

Scrip 

 Email…………….stgregoryscrip@gmail.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Ministries 

Deacons, Martin Schieber, Retired 

 Randy Holtman .......... holtmanrs@gmail.com 

 Michael Casteel ............................................. 

  ....................... casteelmichaelsg@gmail.com 

Liturgy,  

  Abby Dropinski ...................... (660) 582-3833 

Prison Ministry/MV Treatment Center,     

  JoAnn Townsend…………….(660) 853-1652   

Nursing Home/Sick Ministry

  ........................ (660) 853-8830  

Knights of Columbus Grand Knight, 

  Roger Laughlin .....................  (602) 300-1255  

Knights of Columbus Ladies Auxiliary, Pres. 

  Janet Smith………….. ........... (816) 679-4932  

Funeral Coordinator 

 Kari Simpson………………….(660) 582-3831 

 Email .................. simpsonkari67@gmail.com 

Wedding Coordinator 

Carla & Gary Herman……… ... (660) 562-7494 

 Email ………………… ... summad@tarkio.net 

  

Newman Catholic Center 

Northwest Missouri State University  

606 College Ave. • Maryville MO 64468-2817 

Director, Max Pawlowski  

 Phone.................................... (660) 582-7373 

 Email ................... newman@nwmissouri.edu 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combatting sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of 

sexual abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if 

the victim is currently under the age of 18), and 2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 3. After 

reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities, report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult 

to the Diocesan Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at 816.812.2500 or crayon@ombudsmankcsj.org if the abuse involves a priest, 

deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph.  

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing resources to victims of sexual abuse and their 

families. Please contact the Whitney True-Francis, Victim Assistance Coordinator, at 816.392.0011 

or true.francis@diocesekcsj.org for more information. 



Maryville Knights of 
Columbus Council 1339

Serving the Maryville Catholic Community Since 1908
www.kofc1339.org

			   For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com	 St. Gregory Barbarigo, Maryville, MO    B 4C 02-0450

construction llc 
maryville, mo

Bus: 660-582-8978 
Res: 660-582-2325

ANDREW SPIRE

CONSUMERS OIL COMPANY
1st & Depot Street

Maryville, Missouri  64468
660-582-2106
Harold Spire

General Manager/Parishioner

BRAM
          

Jeff & Kim Bram

206 E. South Hills Dr. • Maryville, MO 64468

660-582-3005

www.bramfuneralhome.com

Funeral Home

1929 East 1st Street • Maryville, MO

660-562-0300
Lumber • Siding • Doors

Roofing • Cabinets • Window

582-8056

Hwy 136  
Transfer Station

660-254-8105
Trash, Construction Waste,  
Demo Waste Disposal Site

341 95 Hwy. 136, Ravenwood, MO

WILMES CARPET WILMES CARPET 
CLEANINGCLEANING

660-254-1293

32867 280th Street 
Maryville, MO 64468

Ben Wilmes, Owner/Parishioner

HALL INSURANCE 
AGENCY, LLC

114 W. 4th, P.O. Box 86 
MARYVILLE, MO 64468 

Phone (660) 582-4770 
Fax (660) 582-3993 

hallinsurance@centurylink.net

“Five” Generations of Serving Families

MFA Agri 
Services

Grain • Feed • Seed
Fertilizer • Farm Supplies

582-2102
Manager - Jeff Meyer

www.maryvillemfa.com

660-582-5631
Sales & Service

Maryville Living Center & Chateau

For all your short & long term needs.

(660) 224-2558 | Wells-Bank.com

Providing the Quality Care You Deserve.
Rehab-to-Home • Short-term Nursing Care 

Long-term Stays • Large Rooms 
Private Bathrooms • Restaurant-Style Dining

(660) 562-2876 
22371 State Hwy 46

Making you Feel at Home from Day One.

 

www.edwardjones.com
Member SIPC

2412 South Main
Maryville, MO  64468

660-562-2267
J R Kurz
Financial Advisor

Scott Nielson 
Financial Advisor

Tina M Deiter 
Attorney At Law, PC

Estate Planning/Elder Law

Family Law/Divorce

Criminal Defense • Traffic

Real Estate

660-582-5998 
tinadeiterlaw@live.com

Mortgage Loan Officer 
660.215.7069 office | 660.254.0858 cell 
georgia.espey@usbank.com 
NMLS # 1604858

Member FDIC. ©2022 U.S. Bank  223105c 1/22

Georgia Espey

Todd Hill
“I WANT TO EARN “I WANT TO EARN 
YOUR BUSINESS”YOUR BUSINESS”

 Call 660-582-3677
 gotristate.com

 2117 S. Main St., Maryville

Advanced Chiropractic
of Nodaway County, P.C.

    Dr. Jonathon Layden

P: 660-582-5959

1206 South Main
Maryville, MO

We offer Sport Physicals 

Appointments Available

Walk-ins Welcome

Follow Us on    

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME James Bradley

jbradley@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2655



24646 Business Hwy 71
Patty Spire

PARISHIONER | STYLIST

Salon-660-562-3200 
Patty-660-562-7708
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WIEDERHOLT
CONSTRUCTION LLC

New Homes • Remodeling

Commercial & Residential

660-582-1158

SPIRE  
CONSTRUCTION 

Backhoe & Trenching

Ed & Patty Spire

Call Ed 582-1344

660-562-3232 | nvb.com

MARYVILLE
VETERINARY CLINIC, LLC

Large & Small Animals
Veterinarian Supplies

DAVID J. FRUEH, DVM
PATRICK O’CONNELL, DVM

660-562-4700  
23983 Business Hwy. 71 • Maryville, MO

STAN SNYDER
DMD

PATRICK JORDAN
DDS

General Dentistry

2825 S. Main St.
Maryville

582-8601

HOLTMAN
MASONRY

Commercial & Residential 
Brick • Block • Stone

Call Randy   562-3260

Bruce E. Twaddle, DDS 
Brian D. Vierthaler, DDS

231 East Summit Drive 
Maryville, Missouri 64468 

660-582-2273 • 660-582-7177 
www.CompassDentalGroup.com

TIRES • WHEELS • ALIGNMENT • OIL CHANGES • SERVICE • REPAIRS

ChampionshipMotorsLLC.com

WILMES TIRE
660.582.3442 • 1307 N Main St, Maryville

Your choice for a wide selection of MICHELIN ® &  BFGOODRICH ® tires!

660-582-2069
Or Call

660-582-9117

Appliance & Metal Recycling Demolition Services

Garbage Service/Roll-Off Container
RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL

INDUSTRIAL

120 E. FIRST STREET 
MARYVILLE, MO 64468 
PHONE: (660) 582-3172

Email: pricefuneralhome@embarqmail.com

Marshall & April Wyatt

LET’S GROW  
YOUR BUSINESS 

Place Your Ad Here  
and Support Our Parish!

 
CONTACT ME  

 James Bradley
 

jbradley@4LPi.com 
(800) 950-9952 x2655

Ph: 660-224-2077    Fx: 833-262-9849
ASK YOUR DOCTOR FOR US BY NAME

 Frank Grispino, MOT, OTR/L, CHT
	 Occupational Therapist/Certified Hand Therapist
	 St. Gregory’s parishioner

 Rosvic Galapin, PT
	 Physical Therapist
	 St. Gregory’s parishioner

 Karla Worley, PTA
	 Physical Therapist Assistant

1109 South Main Street, Suite A - Maryville, MO

Maryville, MO
Jason T. Brown
660-582-7604

Quality Roofing FREE Estimates

Mon-Wed 11am-9pm
Thurs-Sat 11am-11pm

Sun 12am-7pm

KELLY QUINLIN
MS, ATC, LAT, CSCS

660-528-1670
404 S MAIN • MARYVILLE, MO
KQREHABANDPERFORMANCE@GMAIL.COM

BY APPOINTMENT ONLY

Sunday Brunch 
9am-1pm

(816) 244-6545
422 N Buchanan St, 

Maryville (660) 562-1104(660) 562-1104 •  • 964 S Main St.964 S Main St.


